
 

 
 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 
for 

TELECOMMUNICATIONS SERVICES 
(Web Hosting Service) 

 
Requests for Information 

February 7, 2012 
 
 

Due date for proposals: Friday, February 24, 2012, 4:30 p.m. 
 
 

1. Is it the intent of the district to replace that solution (the district’s current website) as a 

result of this RFP? 

 

a.   No, the District does not intend to replace the current website. 

 

  
Administrative Services 

Contracts Office 
5735 47th Avenue  Sacramento, CA 95824 

(916) 643-2464  FAX (916) 643-2190 
 

Jonathan P. Raymond,  Superintendent 
Patricia A. Hagemeyer, Chief Business Officer 

 


